
From: WebAdmin@burnaby ca on behalf of City of Burnaby
To: LegislativeServices
Subject: Webform submission from: Public Hearings #456
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a
scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Submitted on Tue, 06/27/2023 - 14:26
Submission # 456

Submitted values are:

Name
Cheng Chou

Address
7388 MacPherson Ave. 
Burnaby . V5J 0A1

Email address

Rezoning application or bylaw number
14577

Submission
I oppose this construction. 

FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)


